
MBSCC 20-21  

Dec/Jan meeting minutes: 

 

“One School One Book” parent engagement/family literacy event - The SCC will purchase copies of “The 

One and Only Ivan” book for each family. A reading guide and family discussion questions will 

accompany the book. This project will begin in January and run until the February break.  

 

Brandi Moskal made a motion that we budget up to $3000 for this project to purchase the books and 

snack packages for a family movie night that families can enjoy at home in lieu of an event held at the 

school (due to COVID protocols).  

 

Motion seconded by Erin Wiseman.  

 

Voted. All in favor.  

 

 


